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Port Blair, the 1st August, 1997
To
The Director of Health Services,
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.
Sir,
Please find enclosed herewith a copy of brief report of Regional

Medical Research Centre (ICMR) . You are requested to send your
comments and action, if any, proposed to be taken in the matter.
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